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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

Please do not move forward with banning fixed protection in wilderness areas. It is a complete reversal of

previous policy that will hinder the development of climbing across the nation. It will not make anyone or any area

safer, and will actually do more to make climbing in wilderness areas less safe by making it harder for climbers to

replace anchors that currently exist. This will do more harm than good, and should not continue.

 

Please do not do this.

 


